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NORTHWESTERN COLLEGE

Memo from the President: December 4, 1957

Dear Mrs. England:

I greatly appreciated reading the
"Playbill" and the various articles en-
closed concerning Delta Psi Omega. The
fine recognition of the speech and drama
work at our institution is a tribute to
your leadership.

I can assure you, as I have mentioned
before, that we deeply eppreciate your
wonderful contribution to the entire
Northwestern progream.

Cordially,
Preston J%?Ag%
President

PJS/hve
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